
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:04:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 6:20 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Julie  Mallon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to submit my rejection of rate increases due to the detrimental effect it will have on my single income
household.  With the current inflation I am already struggling to keep up with my utility bills, groceries and rent.  I
work full time and support a child, a husband and a child going to post secondary education.  I wouldn’t consider
my household to be low-income but with the cost of living increasing everyday in a couple of years time I am
guessing my household will be soon. I am one family already struggling to stay afloat and there are many other
families in worse situations.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



